
I have been a teacher of English Language Learners in the Beaverton School District for the past 
five years. My students would greatly benefit from an increased investment in education. We 
could hire more teachers and instructional assistants so they could get the support they needs 
all day long. I could purchase books in their native languages to deepen literacy skills. We 
wouldn't be looking at loosing a classroom teacher for next year, which will cause class sizes to 
balloon even further. Please, FULLY fund our schools. It will make a difference for so many 
students.  
 


